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Pre-Bid Meeting Minutes for Contract Number DO00038 (B-5214, Pitt 37) 
 

 Pre-Bid Meeting closed at 1:32pm. 
 The following notes have been added and revised on sheet 1 of the contract plans. 

o Drive piles at End Bents No. 1 and 2 to a required bearing capacity of 
90 tons per pile. The required bearing capacity is equal to the 
allowable bearing capacity with a minimum factor of safety of two. 

o The allowable bearing capacity for piles at End Bents No. 1 and 2 is 
45 tons. 

o Drive piles at Bents No. 1 and 2 to a required bearing capacity of 120 
tons per pile. The required bearing capacity is equal to the allowable 
bearing capacity with a minimum factor of safety of two. 

      All other notes on sheet 1 of the contract plans apply. 
 Division is proceeding to get Right-of Entry on one property. 
 The question concerning the concrete driveway going back to a gravel driveway 

is being pursued by the Division. Following is the excerpt from the e-mail from 
the Division: 

Went to the project site this morning to check on the driveway.  It  looks 
like a someone poured an apron from some left over concrete and that's all 
there is on Drive 2.  I emailed Kevin to check with Brad (ROW 
Consultant) to make sure that the property owner knows that we are going 
back with just stone and if need be they should negotiate the apron with 
the property owner to put in after the fact if they want it back.  This does 
not need to come up in construction and it be an over run to the project.  
Thanks. 

 


